Thank you all for running in the Doddinghurst event on Thursday.  

Spring has sprung, and we were blessed with a lovely sunny evening.  The courses took advantage of some of the footpaths and fields in the area, which got us off the streets, although maybe reduced the route choice a little.  There were a few tricky parts and a couple of errors made.  Hopefully you all enjoyed your run though.

Sorry about the first control not quite "pinging" in the correct location.  I had tried to pull it further north after a test revealed it was sited slightly too far south, but obviously not far enough.  We also had another couple of issues with getting MapRun to register people's GPS location.  Normally this sorts itself out with a full refresh of the app (kill it completely, turn off the phone completely, restart and restart the app).  Once on the run, if a control doesn’t register but you are sure you are in the right place, then just run on, and I will sort out the results from the track at the end.  Alternatively, make a note of the clue answer, and we can allocate points after your run.

The next event is only a few days away - on Wednesday 31st May, in Witham, hosted by SOS.
